DSA Board Meeting
January 17, 2017, 6:15 p.m.

Members Present: Leslie Fowler, Karla Penfield, Tiffany Black, Miles Miller, Anita Carpenter, Tim Black,
guest Shannon Miller, and Andrew Gilmore

Reviewed last month’s meeting minutes. Miles made a motion to accept the minutes and seconded by
Andrew.

New Equipment Coordinator: Tim Black
New Coaching Coordinator: Anita Carpenter

Karla gave a treasurer’s report, and currently the club has $3,039.37

Middle School spring soccer had only 9 girls interested. Anita said that there will be an interest meeting
Friday to gain interest with 7™ and 8™ grade girls. Possibly 6™ graders will be included for numbers.

Leslie ordered new goals, the back bar is on backorder. Discussion about what to do with old goals.
Anita will check with schools to see if any school has a need for the old goals, which no longer meet
size standards.

Leslie will check on creating an online registration for traveling soccer.

Karla is looking into acquiring a 501C status for the soccer club.

Anita and possibly Leslie will be going to the WSA AGM meeting in Laramie March 11-12.

Upcoming Got Soccer Conference in Vegas, February 8, 9, and 10. Cost is only $140, maybe the club
can send people next year.

Karla is looking into gum sales. This could possibly be a unique fundraiser for the DSA.

Paint for the soccer fields at Sherwin Williams costs only $55 per 5 gallon bucket. Leslie will purchase a
few buckets.

Tim will check into soccer field space. Karla suggested asking about having the bathrooms open during
those times. The practices will start in March and end in May.

The British Soccer Coach will be arriving the week before spring break. The coach will be working with
kids 60+ hours a week. He will be here for a total of 2 months. Leslie knows of a possible housing
location for the British Soccer Coach, she will check into the cost.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30PM.

Next meeting February 21st.



